



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard

THE PRIORY











TERM 6 - 24th June 2022

Dear All.

What a super few weeks we have had. I am proud to say that ALL classes have now been out on their schools trips. We have certainly been PPSA on tour to East Quay in Watchet; Burnham Library; and Bristol Museum. I am particularly impressed with the feedback that we have received about the children. "They were engaged and very respectful." "When can you come back? The children were lovely – a real treat."

We are very keen to fill the two positions we have for our new Breakfast Club provision from September. If we do not have the staff to run it, we can't run it! So if you know anyone who you think might be interested, please get in touch ASAP.

We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our fete on Sunday – between 2-4pm!

As always, if there is anything you need us for please call us on 01278 684151 or drop us a line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk

Emma Barker

SCHOOL TRIPS

It is fair to say the children have had the best time on their school trips! Rather than talk about them, we think it would be far better to share some pictures with you from East Quay Watchet, Burnham Library and Bristol Museum











All of the children represented the school amazingly and we are ever so proud of them all!

ECO SCHOOL AWARD

A huge well done to our Eco Committee who led the school to achieve our Bronze Eco School Award. This is such a great achievement and shows that we are starting to take the right steps in the right direction. Alexa and Owen led an assembly, with a very proud Mrs Elms on the side lines, to break the achievement to the rest of the school. Well done PPSA!



SAFEGUARDING

Emma Barker and Sally Jeffries are our Safeguarding Leads. If you have any concerns or worries, please feel free to grab them on the school gate or pop into the office to arrange an appointment.

READING CAFE

Thursday 29th June, Friday 8th July, Monday 11th July and Tuesday 19th July – the gates will be open from 8:30am.

WHY ARE HONEY BEES SO IMPORTANT?

Heron Class have been learning all about Honey Bees with Mrs Hills who is lucky to have her own Bees. On Thursday the children enjoyed trying honey that has been processed by Mrs Hills bees whilst learning about how the honey is extracted and goes through the spinning process. Great learning Heron Class!



IMPORTANT DATES

Term 6 – Monday 6th June – Wednesday 20th July

29th June – 1st July – Year 6 residential trip 3rd July – Summer Fete 12th July – Carymoor whole school trip

HOT CHOC FRIDAY AND LEARNING CHAMPION

A huge well done to our Hot Chocolate Friday pupils!

Week 1 - Owen, Luke, Eva

Week 2 - Baidan, Penelope, Brett

Week 3 – William, Bradley, Layah

Learning Champions - Your hard work and dedication really does pay off. Keep being YOU!

Week 1 – Lola G, Penelope, Louie and Freya

Week 2 - Holly, Darcie, Lou, Eva

Week 3 – Hector, Brooklyn, Parker, Bethany

